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13
th

 May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents         

 

 

 We are looking forward to hearing all about the Year 4 residential trip to the 

Springhead Trust, they will return this afternoon from their 3 day trip.  I am sure 

they have had a fantastic time. 

 The school nurse will be here for her drop-in session next Thursday 19
th

 May at 

8.45a.m. 

 On Monday we had a visit from two RNLI life guards who came to assembly 

and talked to the children about beach safety and what to do in an emergency etc.  

They gave a thorough and interesting talk to the children.  There is a leaflet 

coming home in your child’s bag today with useful information. 

 Quiz tickets are available from the office, we have sold a good number but there 

is still time to get yours!  Friday 20
th

 May at 7 p.m., £5 per person. 

 A reminder that we have Mass in school on the last Friday of this half term at 

10.30a.m. (27
th

 May), all welcome.  Children finish at the normal time.  School 

resumes on Tuesday 7
th

 June. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jo Bourne 

Acting Deputy Head 


